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Dear Membery and Supportery

NORTH DERBYSHIRE CONSERVATIVES CORDIALLY INVITE YOU TO
A PIE AND PEA SUPPER WITH RT HON CHRIS GRAYLING MP,
SECRETARY OF STATE FOR TRANSPORT

6.30pm | Friday 26th January 2018 | Gosforth Lodge, Callywhite Lane, Dronfield, S18 2XP

We are delighted to be hosting Chris Grayling MP, the Secretary of State for Transport, for a
fundraising Pie and Pea Supper in Dronfield later this month.

Chris has been the Member of Parliament for Epsom and Ewell since 2001 and has served in a
number of Shadow Ministerial and Cabinet posts since then, including Lord Chancellor and Leader
of the House of Commons. More recently, he has taken up the post of Transport Secretary and is
responsible for deliver key government projects such as HS2.

Come along and hear about life in the Cabinet, the Government’s approach to transport and have
your chance to raise any issues in our local area.

Tickets are £20 each and include an arrival drink, a pie and pea supper and a desert. The dress
code is smart casual.

To book your place, please complete the tear-off booking form below and return it to me at the
address provided.

We hope that you’ll support this great event and look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

W 2%

Alex Dale
Association Chairman

BOOKING FORM — PIE AND PEA SUPPER WITH CHRIS GRAYLING MP

| require ....oceeueeee. tickets at £20 each and | enclose a cheque for........oeeeiciciicieen, made payable to
“North Derbyshire Conservative Association”

Please tear off this form and return it to NDCA, 3 Rutland Street, Matlock, Derbyshire, DE4 3GN. For alternative payment options, please
contact us at office@northderbyshireconservatives.org.uk or call Alex Dale on 07515 261786. N.B. Event tickets will not be issued, but
upon payment your name(s) will be added to the guest list.
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